
From: Rob Smith
To: Planning
Subject: FW: NYM/2018/0181/NM non material amendement, provision of substation on Land at Woodsmith Mine
Date: 10 April 2018 08:05:26

 
From: Ailish Lilley  
Sent: 06 April 2018 10:46
To: Rob Smith
Cc: Julie Peirson
Subject: NYM/2018/0181/NM non material amendement, provision of substation on Land at
Woodsmith Mine
 
Hi Rob
 
I note the contents of the above application and also the assurances given that it will
meet all the original planning conditions.  I assume this will include noise impacts on
neighbouring residents. In view of this I do not have any objections.
Regards
 
Ailish Lilley
Environmental Health Officer
Commercial Regulation
Environmental Services
Scarborough Borough Council
Town Hall
St Nicholas Street
Scarborough
YO11 2HG

 
 
 
 

mailto:/O=NYMNP/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ROB SMITHF0E
mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
e.hardie
Stamp




